
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CHRIST CHURCH (CHURCH OF ENGLAND) INFANTSCHOOL AND NURSERY 

NEWSLETTER 16 – 17TH MAY 2024 

Honesty      Friendship       Kindness      Love      Perseverance      Respect 

‘Grow and Learn together in the presence of God’ 

 

Well done to all of the staff and children at Christ Church. We achieved the highest grade in our recent  

OFSTED inspection. 

Parent PE Workshops 

Thank you to all of the parents that attended our PE workshops over the last few weeks. It has been wonderful 

to welcome you in to school to share in your child’s learning. 

Reflexions Workshop 

A number of parents attended the workshop on the ‘Five Ways to Well Being’. 

 

The children have been learning about how to take care of 

their physical and mental health. 

1. Be active and exercise. 

2. Take notice of the things around you using all of 

your senses. 

3. Connect with family and friends 

4. Keep learning new and interesting things. 

5. Give to others. Your time, a smile or kind act. 

Thought of the Week: Compassion 

Be kind and compassionate to one another, forgive each other, just as in Christ God forgave you. 



Reflexions Workshop – Year Two Transition 

The next parent workshop will be about how to support your child with transition to the Juniors. This 

workshop is open to Year Two parents and will be held on Wednesday 12th June at 2.00pm in the school 

hall. 

Please sign up using the link below: 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=SyVVeqRHu0S6ajUxZmQbWTIzjsItfitHu6-RJ-

GPZAdUNFJaSk5TWEo5Rjk4Vk85RVJUOE9QRjVQWS4u 

 

Diary Dates 

Wednesday 22nd May   Fabulous Finale Day – Themes: Reception – Mini Beasts, Year 1 Space, Year 2 

Animals 

Friday 24th May – INSET Day- School closed to pupils. 

 

Please register as soon as possible if you have not already done so, so that you are ready to receive 

communications after the holiday. 

Friday 19th July  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=SyVVeqRHu0S6ajUxZmQbWTIzjsItfitHu6-RJ-GPZAdUNFJaSk5TWEo5Rjk4Vk85RVJUOE9QRjVQWS4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=SyVVeqRHu0S6ajUxZmQbWTIzjsItfitHu6-RJ-GPZAdUNFJaSk5TWEo5Rjk4Vk85RVJUOE9QRjVQWS4u


 

Year 2 Test Week 

The children in Year 2 will take part in some formal SAT tests during the week of the 3rd June. The children should 

not worry about these tests. They should simply try to do their best work. The outcomes/ scores will not be 

reported to parents but will be used to form part of the teacher assessments at the end of term. 

 


